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California HSR - San Jose to Merced 

 Environmental Impact Statement 

The preparation of the Tier 2 / project-level San Jose–Merced High-Speed Rail (HSR) Project EIR/EIS 
will involve development of preliminary engineering designs and assessment of environmental 
effects associated with the construction, operation, and maintenance of the HSR system, including 
track, ancillary facilities and stations, along the previously selected San Jose–Merced 
corridor.  Previous FRA decisions were made about this section of the HSR system with the Bay Area 
to Central Valley Program EIR/EIS. 

Notice of Intent: California High-Speed Train Project : San Jose to Merced 

For more information see the California High-Speed Rail Authority website 
[ www.cahighspeedrail.ca.gov]. 

 

Effective July 23, 2019, this project is assigned to the California High Speed Rail Authority to complete 
the National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA) process on behalf of FRA, pursuant to the Surface 
Transportation Project Delivery Program (STPD Program), 23 USC 327. 

**Below is archived web content regarding this project. 

https://railroads.dot.gov/
https://railroads.dot.gov/environment/completed-environmental-reviews/california-high-speed-rail-bay-area-central-valley
https://railroads.dot.gov/environment/completed-environmental-reviews/california-high-speed-rail-bay-area-central-valley
https://railroads.dot.gov/elibrary/california-high-speed-train-project-san-jose-merced-notice-intent
http://www.cahighspeedrail.ca.gov/
https://railroads.dot.gov/elibrary/assignment-nepa-certain-environmental-review-responsibilities-state-california#p1_z5_gD_kassignment
https://railroads.dot.gov/elibrary/assignment-nepa-certain-environmental-review-responsibilities-state-california#p1_z5_gD_kassignment
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